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STAR A newsletter for the families of 

BETHLEHEM LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

Calendar 
Friday, February 21 

Mid-Quarter 

6:30 – 8:00 pm Family Game Night 

 

Saturday, February 22 

5:30 pm Worship  

 

Sunday, February 23 

8:00 am Worship  

10:30 am Worship w/ Communion 

4:30 – 6:00 pm Jr. Youth 

 

Monday, February 24 

Mid Quarter Reports 

BB @ BLS vs. SJL 

   5;00 pm Girls B 

   6:00 pm Boys B 

   7:00 pm Boys A (All) 

6:00 pm PTL Meeting 

 

Tuesday, February 25 

3:15 – 4:15 pm Girls A Practice 

 

Wednesday, February 26 

8:30 am Ash Wednesday 

3:15 – 4:15 pm Girls A Practice 

6:00 pm Ash Wednesday w/  

   Communion 

 

Thursday, February 27 

6:30 – 7:15 pm 5th & 6th Band @ LHS 

7:15 – 8:00 pm 7th & 8th Band @ LHS 

 

Friday, February 28 

BLS Hosting Girls BB Tournament 

   4:30 pm BLS vs. Trinity, Sheboygan 

   5:30 pm Lake Country vs. New Hope 

   6:30 pm St. Martin, Clintonville vs. 

      Granville Lutheran 

   7:30 pm St. John the Baptist vs. 

      St. Paul, Grafton 

 

 

Enrollment/Re-enrollment for 2020-21 Now Open / Deadline March 9 
Enrollment/re-enrollment for both new and returning families is now open.  A separate 

sheet was sent home with students last week with additional information. To help our 

planning, we ask that re-enrollment tax place by Monday, March 9, 2020. Returning 

students who do not complete the re-enrollment and submit the enrollment fee by 

March 9 will be charged a $50 late enrollment fee. 

All students attending Bethlehem for the 2020-21 school year must enroll through 

Sycamore. This includes students applying for the WPCP school voucher program. 

 

February 21, 2020 

Jr. Youth 
Jr. Youth will meet this Sunday from 4:30 – 6:00 pm. Get out of the cod and come have 

some fun! Bring your friends. Please watch Facebook for any weather related 

cancellations this winter. Any questions call Kirsten or Cesar Lemus at 92254-4511. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mexican and Trivia Night 

Bethlehem Lutheran is hosting a night of food and fun on Saturday, March 7th. Gather a 

team of 8 for a great dinner and fun evening of trivia. Cost is $20 per person. Your 

ticket includes a Mexican Buffet, Salad, Dessert, 1 drink ticket and snacks during trivia. 

There will be a cash bar open during trivia. To register your team, please contact the 

church office at 452-4331 or send your reservation to the church at 1121 Georgia 

Avenue (forms can be found on the website – www.ourbethlehem.com). Dinner begins 

at 6:00 pm. Trivia begins at 7:00 pm. Reservations need to be made by Monday, March 

2. 

Pizza Fundraiser 
Last week order forms were sent home for the annual pizza fundraiser. Order forms 

and payment must be turned in to the school office by Friday, March 6 (no late orders 

will be accepted). Pick up date is Saturday March 14 from 12:00 – 3:00 pm in the school 

gym.  

The top three sellers will receive gift cards: $50 to 1st place, and $25 each to 2nd and 3rd 

place. 

Any questions please call Mary Kress @ 92-946-3818. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ourbethlehem.com/


 

  

Badger Nation – Are You Ready for Some Basketball? 
The 27th Annual Girls’ Basketball Tournament will be held February 28th – 29th at 

Bethlehem. Adults are needed to help with the concessions! Please contact 

amy.morrelle@ourbethlehem.com, ellen.vanic@ourbethlehem.com or call the school 

office 452-5071 if you are ready to join the fun. The concessions crew thanks you! 

Save the Dates 

• February 17 – March 6 Pizza Sale 

• April 4, 9:00 am – Easter Egg Hung 

• May 9 – Lutheran School’s Night @ Miller Park, 6:10 game time, Milwaukee 

Brewers vs. Arizona Diamondbacks 

 
Happy Birthday! 

The following members of our Bethlehem family will observe their birthday during the 

coming week:  

• Bradyn Mentink 

• Emma Niles 

• Nate Vanic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu  
Monday, February 24 

Pancakes* 

Sausage* 

Fresh Vegetable Cups 

Applesauce 

Craisins 

Tuesday, February 25 

Beefy Nachos* 

Corn 

Re-Fried Beans 

Mexican Rice 

Mandarin Oranges 

Pineapple 

Wednesday, February 26 

Meatballs in Spaghetti Sauce* 

Noodles 

Broccoli  

Salad Bar 

Garlic Stick 

Peaches or Pears 

Thursday, February 27 

Diced Chicken & Gravy* 

Mashed Potatoes 

Broccoli 

Bun 

Mixed Fruit Cup 

Friday, February 28 

Cheese Pizza* 

Corn 

Fresh Vegetable cups 

Apples 

Craisins 

Sandwich of the Week: 

Cold Turkey Sandwich 

Same sides as daily lunch 

(Items marked * are not side 

items but considered the main 

course) 

“This institution is an equal 

opportunity provider” 

 

 

Scrip Kwik Trip Bonus 
We have been informed that the Kwik Trip Scrip profit will be at 10% through 

February. If you would like to place a special order, please have your order in by 8:00 

am on Friday, February 28th. 

So that everyone has a chance at this extra percentage, please limit your Kwik Trip 

Scrip order to $200. Anything over $200 will be considered a special order. 

Any questions please feel free to call Brenda Kanz at 912-3086. 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) 
Bethlehem is again participating in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (voucher 

program) for the 2020-21 school year. Families with students who will be in 4K, 5K, or 

Grade 1 may apply online. Also, families with students who transfer from a public 

school at any grade level may apply. To learn the guidelines and qualifications please 

visit http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/student-applications. The application 

process will be open February 3 – April 16, 2020. If you have questions, feel free to 

contact Mr. Vanic. 

Students applying for the WPCP school voucher program must still enroll through 

Sycamore and pay your enrollment fee. Your enrollment fee will be refunded once you 

have been accepted into the WPCP program. You are not enrolled to attend 

Bethlehem for the 2020-21 school year until your Sycamore enrollment has taken 

place. 

mailto:amy.morrelle@ourbethlehem.com
mailto:ellen.vanic@ourbethlehem.com
http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/choice-programs/student-applications


 

Bible Class at LHS 
Everyone is invited to the next Bible class at LHS led by Mr. Rick Zeuner. The 4-week session entitled, 

“For such a Time as This” will focus on the Book of Esther. Class will be in Room #102 from 6:30 – 7:30 

pm Monday, March 2, 9, 16 & 30. All materials will be provided. No need to register in advance. 

Thrivent Financial Worship Series 
All workshops will be held at Bethlehem from 9:15 – 10:15 am and are hosted by The Sheboygan 

county Team (Cesar Lemus, CFP®, ChFC®, FIC and Kirsten Lemus, FIC). No Products will be sold. 

February 23 – Prepare Wisely: End of Life Strategies 

Having a strategy in place can make things easier for your family after you’re gone. At this workshop: 

• Learn how to create an end-of-life plan 

• Discover which documents you need so your final wishes are clear 

• Make your wishes known about your health and asset distribution 

 

 

 

 

LHS Sacred Concert 
On Tuesday, march 17, the Sheboygan Lutheran high School Music Department will present its biennial 

Sacred concert at 7;00 pm. In the sanctuary at Trinity Lutheran Church (824 Wisconsin Avenue) in 

Sheboygan. Doors open at 6;30 pm. Admission is free and open to the public. A freewill offering will be 

taken to help support the music department at LHS. 

While it is not uncommon for the performing groups of LHS to sing or play sacred music, this concert 

will specifically feature only sacred music, or music with a central biblical theme. Each group is 

preparing beautifully written music that will be inspiring, uplifting, and recognizable which will make 

for a memorable evening of praise through music. Of special note this year, the Konzertchor will be 

performing the world premier of a breathtaking new work, “Te Deum”, by composer Michael john 

Trotta, featuring brass and organ. Please consider attending what promises to be a wonderful night of 

music praise! 

Trinity Lutheran Glow Dance 
Friday, March 13th 7:00 – 9:00 pm in the Trinity Gym. All SALSA 7th and 8th graders are invited. 

Permission slips will be required. $3 per student. Hosted and chaperoned by Trinity parent Teacher 

League (PTL). Refreshments Provided. More information to come. 


